
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Columbus will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, April 10th, 2025 starting at 6:00 p.m. The public hearing will be held in the court 
room of City Hall at 408 East 1st Avenue North. 

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing to learn more and 
provide comments on the Local Government Review that is taking place for the city.  
 Comments will be taken at the hearing during the public comment period. 
Comments may also be sent to the City Clerk via email (clerk@townofcolumbus.com) 
before 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 10th, 2025. 
 Published on March 27th, 2025 and April 3rd, 2025. 
 
Cherrie McAlexander 
Clerk-Treasurer 
408 E 1st Ave North 
Columbus, MT 59019 
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